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XMA WELCOMES NEW DIRECTOR OF SALES AND MARKETING MATT O'LEARY 
 

(Manchester, NH | September 4, 2024) – XMA Corporation is pleased to announce the appointment 

of Matt O’Leary as Director of Sales and Marketing. O’Leary brings a proven track record in the 

microwave component industry and a deep understanding of the unique demands of these high-

performance markets. 

In his new role, O’Leary will be responsible for developing and executing XMA’s sales and marketing 

strategies, expanding the company’s market reach, and strengthening customer relationships across all 

key market segments. His expertise will be instrumental in driving growth and capturing new 

opportunities in the rapidly evolving mil-aero, space, cryogenics, and 5G telecommunications sectors. 

O’Leary joins XMA from Richard Purinton, Inc. (RPI) where he held the position of Account Executive. 

Matt’s impressive background in mechanical engineering and account management makes him a valuable 

asset and the team at XMA is very eager to see what he will accomplish. 

“We are delighted to welcome Matt to the XMA team,” said Marc Smith, XMA General Manager. “His deep 

knowledge of these specialized markets, combined with his experience in distribution, will be a 

tremendous asset as we continue to innovate and expand our market presence.” 

About XMA Corporation  

XMA Corporation, an Amphenol company, is the world leader in interconnect technologies for passive RF 
solutions.  With a commitment to quality and a progressive focus on cryogenic, high frequency, and 
space qualified products, XMA is signaling the future of innovative manufacturing in the United States. 

For more information on XMA Corporation, visit https://xmacorp.com/. 
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